
 

We are so very excited to welcome you all back!  We will still be offering the 

same great food and exceptional service despite a few new restrictions…. 

 

Changes to hours, menus, etc.  

Our dining room will only open for dinner service.  Carryout will still be available during 

lunchtime hours.   

We will not be offering Happy Hour, Early Dinner or Small Plate menus for the time being.  

Our seating will be limited until further notice in observance of social distancing guidelines. 

Reservations are highly recommended.  

Guests will be asked to wait on the sidewalk at the designated 6 foot markers or in their    

vehicles until a table is made available.  

We ask that all guests wait to be seated in all areas of the restaurant.  This includes, the bar, 

the main dining area and the patio. 

In order to accommodate all guests, we are asking all guests to keep their visits                  

under 2 hours. 

 

What we are doing to keep you and our staff safe: 

Our staff is required to wear masks, while our guests will not be required to do so. 

Hand sanitizer dispensers have been placed throughout the restaurant for your use.  

We have switched to disposable paper menus, prepackaged condiments, wrapped straws 

etc., in accordance to recommended and mandatory best practices. 

Extra sanitation measures have been implemented for all areas of the restaurant and we 

are diligently following all suggested cleaning methods. 

- 

 

We recognize that the coronavirus has changed to way that we interact and enjoy         

ourselves.  We at Corleone’s pledge to do whatever we can to ensure your visit is as      

spectacular as possible, while maintaining government recommended safety standards.  

 

We can’t wait to see you all back again!  


